
NOTICE 

 

With reference to our earlier Admission Counseling 

notification, it is hereby informed that, candidates have to 

submit the consent letter and declaration form from Supervisor 

only. Co-supervisor is not mandatory. Co-supervisor is allowed 

by the University only in case of Interdisciplinary/ 

Interdepartmental Research work on proper representation by 

the candidate and with the approval of the University. 
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